
COVID-19 NOTICE 
At this time, our centers are making efforts to minimize exposure and reduce transmission of the 
Coronavirus (COVID-19) to our patients, clients, and staff. We are asking screening questions 
prior to entering our facility to identify those who are at risk of COVID-19. We appreciate your 
cooperation and patience during this process. 

Our Medical clinic is open by ​APPOINTMENT ONLY​. No walk-ins are allowed. If you have an 
appointment, please call us at the office number and we will greet you at our front door. 

If you do not have an appointment, please call and talk to a Client Services Director for further 
guidance and scheduling.  

It is important to stay home if you are sick to prevent spreading the virus.​ Please help us 
protect our vulnerable population by answering these questions 

Do you have any symptoms? 

● Cough 
● Fever (temperature above 99.5 degrees) 
● Shortness of breath, or lower respiratory infection symptoms 

Have you had potential exposure? 

● Have you, a family member, or co-worker traveled internationally (or been in close 
contact with someone who has traveled internationally) within the last 14 days? 
If ​yes​, where? Have you traveled to/from or through China, South Korea, Japan, Italy, or 
Iran or any other high-risk areas as indicated by the CDC? 

● Have you had close contact with anyone who has been exposed to COVID-19 or has 
been confirmed with a case of COVID-19? 

If you answer YES to any of the above questions, please call the Center so we can assess 
risk and make appropriate referrals. 

If our staff assesses you to be at risk, you will be asked to schedule your appointment to 
a future date for the safety of our staff and patients. 

 

Lewistown (717) 242-0301 | Huntingdon (814) 643-3570 

Mt Union (814) 542-2880 | Mifflintown (717) 436-0024  

  



Current Website statement:  

Because of the current Coronavirus Crisis, Governor Wolf has asked all 

non-essential businesses to close for 2 weeks. So Crossroads is closing 

and we plan to re-open on Monday, March 30th to resume services. We 

apologize for any inconvenience this might cause but your health and 

safety are our priority. 

If you have an immediate concern, you can text us at 814-408-5272 or 

contact us through our​ ​website​. 

Thank you. We hope to see you soon. 

 

Revised Website Statment with full notice attached:  

Because of the current Coronavirus Crisis, Crossroads has made some 
changes to our in-office services and appointments. Our medical clinics, 
offering confirmation of pregnancy and STD testing, will reopen on April 1st 
in Lewistown and April 2nd in Huntingdon. We will continue to develop 
ways to meet our BRIDGES clients virtually. And we will do a 
“drive-through” pick up for all items earned.  

All appointments will be by appointment only and clients will be screened 
when they call to schedule and again when they come for their 
appointment. No Walk-Ins at this time.Unless you are a patient, no one 
under 16 years of age or over 65 years of age will be permitted in the 
center.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this might cause but your health and 
safety and that of our staff are our highest priority. 

https://crossroadspcs.org/contact-us
https://crossroadspcs.org/contact-us

